
Please support SB 574. This bill will protect those of us that ride and allow us to protect ourselves from those drivers that don’t pay 
attention while they drive. Why do more people have to die or be negatively impacted because a bill like this is not available. Thank 
you for your time, attention and consideration to this matter. 

Best Regards


